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BOM Meeting 25th November 2019 

 First meeting of the new Board of Management. 

Chairperson: Paul Carroll  

Vice Chairperson: Róisín Dillon 

Treasurer: Órla Nugent 

Secretary : Frances Lynch  

Other Members: Keith Screeney, Ciarán Kenny, Anne Marie Butterfield and Lorraine 

Mahon. 

 2   75” Interactive Screens purchased for middle and senior rooms at a cost of 

€6,300 

 Contact to be made with Imagine to check if internet connection from their 

company would improve internet speed. 

 First round of standardised testing in Maths and English has taken place. 

 First Aid workshops for children undertaken with all classes. 

 Stem Engineering workshop for 3rd - 6th classes 

 Fire Safety workshop 2nd - 4th class 

 School Concert set for Tues 17th December. 

 Roof leak in senior room is getting worse. Contact to be made with Department to 

request emergency funding for repair. 

 SSE: Work on digital learning strategy ongoing. 

 Child Protection/ Anti Bullying: Principal’s Report to Board delivered and minuted 
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